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ALL THE STUDENTS OF UG & PG COURSES OF 2ND AND 3RD YEAR ARE HEREBY INFORMED 

THAT ONLINE FEE PAYMENT DATE HAS BEEN EXTENDED TILL 10.11.2024. PORTAL IS 

REACTIVATED FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-2025. KINDLY VISIT GARGI COLLEGE WEBSITE 

(WWW.GARGICOLLEGE IN) FOR ONLINE FEE PAYMENT. PLEASE FOLLOW THE STEPS GIVEN IN FAQ 

SECTION ON THE COLLEGE WEBSITE. 

 

NOTE: ONLY THOSE STUDENTS ARE REQUIRED TO PAY THE FEE WHO ARE PROMOTED TO THE 

NEXT SEMESTER. STUDENTS ARE ADVISED TO TAKE PRINTOUT OR DOWNLOAD THE FEE SLIP 

AFTER PAYMENT. FEES ONCE PAID WILL NOTBE REFUNDED UNDER ANY CIRCUMSTANCES. 
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